Part of Nizhoni Boulevard will be closed starting April 15
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As part of Phase Il of the East Nizhoni Boulevard Improvements project, Murphy Builders Inc.
has closed the south part of Nizhoni Boulevard between South Second Street and College
Drive.

The north half of the road that has been closed since May will now be open.

The Allsup's existing driveway on Nizhoni Boulevard will be closed temporarily (approximately
four-six weeks) due to new waterline construction requiring all traffic to use the entrance on
South Second Street.

The access to all other businesses will not be affected.

For questions or concerns, call DePauli Engineeting at (505) 863-5440 Monday through
Friday between the hours of 8 am - 5 pm or Metro Dispatch at (505) 722-2002.




